
                                Eco-club (the_last_leaf) Shyam Lal College 

                                                         In collaboration with 

                                    Department of Environment, Government of NCT, Delhi 

 

Eco-club volunteers, in collaboration with SAP, organized a cleanliness drive on April 15th, 

2023, at a neighbourhood park close to Tilak Nagar in West Delhi. Volunteers collected 

plastic trash, such as polyethylene, plastic bottles, packages, wrappers, etc., and disposed of it 

in trash cans. By organizing this cleanliness drive, they hoped to raise awareness among the 

public regarding the dangers of single-use plastics and the proper way to dispose of waste to 

protect the environment. They encouraged the use of cloth (cotton or jute) or paper bags 

instead. Additionally, the students educated the community about the problems caused by 

plastic and its effects on soil. 30 students participated in this drive. 
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